
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

New Executive Director of the IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New Jersey 

 

 Ellen D. Ferrise, who served as Executive Director of the IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New 

Jersey since 1998, retired at the end of April 2017.   Pursuant to Rule 1:28A-4(d) and as 

approved by the Supreme Court, Mary E. Waldman has been appointed by the IOLTA Board of 

Trustees to succeed Ms. Ferrise as Executive Director effective May 1, 2017.  

      Christopher John Stracco, Chair 

      IOLTA Board of Trustees 

 

      Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

      Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

 

Dated:  May 22, 2017 


